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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Prohibits a state agency from requiring, as a condition of 

eligibility for hire, an applicant to have obtained a baccalaureate degree, if the position for hire 

doesn’t require knowledge, skills, or abilities that can only be reasonably obtained through a 

course of study culminating in the rewarding of such degree.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• This legislation may open up certain state positions to job applicants which would not 

have been eligible for such positions in the absence of this legislation; however, any 

impact upon the state is estimated to be not significant.    
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 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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